





Good of the Order. Commissioner Hobbick thanked everyone for the pin
and the certificate that were given him. He noted District #2 is the oldest fire
district in King County and one of the best. He appreciates the work that the
crews do. Both Commissioner Elwell and Commissioner Sitterley thanked Gary
for his service. :

Commissioner Elwell reported on the recent WFCA conference in Yakima.
This is the fourth year in a row of no WFCA health care premium increase. He
said claims are up this year though. He was re-elected as the Region 6
representative to WFCA. There were 380 attendees at conference this year.

Chief Marrs clarified a comment attributed to him in the minutes of the last
meeting. He did not mean that taxes would be 6% above last year. Actually, the
lid lift re-sets the rate at $1.50 per thousand of assessed valuation and 6% is the
rate increase maximum (or limit factor) in succeeding years thereafter.

Adjournment. It was moved and seconded to adjourn the meeting.
Motion carried, 3-0." At 5:56 p.m., after the Board reviewed and approved any
necessary papers and/or vouchers, the meeting was adjourned.

Attachments. Attached to these Minutes are copies of:
1. the Meeting Notice
2. the Meeting Agenda
3. the Attendance Roster
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